
From: Daniel Shipp < >  
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 8:19 PM 
To: Elizabeth O'Connor <eoconnor@nebraska.edu> 
Subject: Sharing my perspective... 
  

 
Dear Chair Clare and Valued NU Regents,  
  
First, I hope this note finds you all happy, healthy, and enjoying the early fall semester.  I know 
many of you w "d +wa





From: John Hyten  
Date: Saturday, January 13, 2024 at 2:49 PM  
To: Jay Lemons <Jay.Lemons@academicsearch.org> 
Subject: Dr Jeff Gold 

Dr L. Jay Lemons, 
  Jay, 
   My name is John Hyten.   
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January 20, 2024 
 
Timothy F. Clare, J.D., Chair 
Presidential Search Committee 
Varner Hall 
3835 Holdrege Street 
Lincoln, NE 68583-0745 
(tclare@nebraska.edu) 
 
Re: Unsolicited letter for support for Dr. Jeffrey Gold 
 
Dear Chairman Clare: 
 
Please accept this unsolicited letter of support for Dr Jeffrey Gold to be considered for President of the 
University of Nebraska System. Given that Dr Gold is a very well-known internal candidate, I will not 
go into great detail describing his immense experiences leading academic institutions; managing 
complex budgets; charting highly (u)2.7 (t)6.1ld






